
Dear Sir/ Madam 

UN Global Compact Administration 

 

Grace Letter for COE 

 

Here by, 

We submitted a grace letter for submitting the COE because the pandemic conditions meant that 

we had to focus on resolving internal problems and implementing anticipatory programs. 

In accordance with the requirements, we will submit the COE before 90 days from the date of 

this Grace Letter. 

 

Surabaya, February 18, 2021 

 

Dr Putu Anom Mahadwartha 

Dean FBE UBAYA 


